MPA Faculty/Staff
Meeting Minutes

Feb 6, 2012
Present: Larry Geri, Linda Moon Stumpff, Lee Lyttle, Doreen Swetkis, John Gates, Erin Genia, Cheryl Simrell King, Randee Gibbons, Alan Parker & Jan Hays
Next meeting: 3/12/12
I.
Paddle to Squaxin
Cheryl shared that the annual Tribal Canoe Journey will land in Olympia this year and that two of the organizers talked with the Tribal Cohort and will also visit the 1st and 2nd yr general core to talk about ways MPA can assist. Could possibly be a Capstone project.
II. On-line Application Process Update
Lee reported that next week the first version of the CollegeNet on-line application would be available to see and try out. 
III. Curriculum Discussion Continued
Zoe Van Schyndel might be a possible person to rotate in from undergrad although there were some questions raised about her being the right fit. It is becoming less likely that MPA will be able to hire another person after the Tribal hire due to budget constraints. NIARI money will be gone after this year, also. Even though retiring, both Linda and Alan will be available for a quarter each not so much to lead but to support the program. Larry will be back for 14-15. Cheryl said it was possible she would rotate out for 13-14.
For next year Randee pointed out we need more 2 credit courses and suggested that Karen Fraser’s Cases in Natural Resource Policy be made 2 credits in an intensive weekend format. Lee will check into that.

The following people made choices for which day their classes would be on:

Cheryl—Foundations of Public Policy Monday or Tuesday (not Wed as appeared on plan) and ARM Monday for Winter Quarter.

Doreen—Nonprofit Theory & Practice on Monday Fall quarter and Ethics & Leadership Monday Winter quarter

John Administrative Law on Tues Winter Quarter

IV. Tribal Faculty Hiring Update and Interview Questions Review
The schedule has been set for the 3 people chosen to interview for the opening. Pam Peters will be here 2/17 and 2/18, Michael Marshand, 2/24 and 2/25 and Kelvin Frank 2/26 and 2/27. Each will follow the same schedule for interviewing, teaching demonstration (topic:  Writing for Indian Country) and will be available for lunch and dinner with faculty and staff. 
V.          The Next Director Starting in the 2012/2014 Year
The two most likely candidates would be Lee continuing as director or Doreen taking over either after conversion or having conversion waived because of applying for a director role. Each would think about the decision and the topic will be continued.
VI.         Reschedule Next Meeting
Because of the tribal hiring interviews, our next meeting, 2/27 will be canceled and March 12 will be the new date. The schedule of meeting for Spring quarter will be: April 9, April 23, and May 14.
